

December 20, 2016

Dear State Legislators, School Boards and School Administrators,

On behalf of the Board of Directors of the Eagle River Area Chamber of Commerce and Visitors Center, I would like to share our support for local control of the school start date and that each school board in the State of Wisconsin should have the power to choose what date is best for their district/community to start the school year each year.

The Board of Directors of the Eagle River Area Chamber of Commerce and Visitors Center voted unanimously in an 8 to 0 vote to support local control of the school start date.

Sincerely,

Kimberly L. Emerson

Himbuly & Emerson

Executive Director